
GRINDELAND Joan 

From: ORDONEZ Jorge 
Sent: 
To: 

Thursday, November 06, 2014 9:05 AM 
GRINDELAND Joan 

Subject: FW: Advice 14-06-G--New Filing Received--Tracking #22788 

Hi Joan, 

I reviewed the tariff sheets. They are consistent with the letters we sent to the Company regarding schedules 461 & 462 
(letter 1), schedule 476 (letter 2), schedule 478 (letter 3), and Schedule 497 (letter 4). 

Please go ahead and draft an umbrella letter saying the this is consistent with the tariff sheets we accepted in letters 1 
thorough 4 (if possible please attach the letters). 

Thanks! 

Jorge 

-----Original Message-----
From: GRINDELAND Joan On Behalf Of Gatekeepers Utility 
Sent: Tuesday, November 04, 2014 8:06 AM 
To: ORDONEZ Jorge; ADAMS Aster; HELLMAN Marc 
Subject: FW: Advice 14-06-G--New Filing Received--Tracking #22788 

Jorge, this filing has been assigned to you. 

-----Original Message-----
From: PUCEfiling.Notification@state.or.us [mailto:PUCEfiling.Notification@state.or.us] 
Sent: Monday, November 03, 2014 1:43 PM 
To: Gatekeepers Utility; Gatekeepers Hearings 
Subject: Advice 14-06-G--New Filing Received--Tracking #22788 

Description: Advice No. 14-09-G (Avista 2014 Tariff Housekeeping Filing) 11-3-14 

New filing from: Paul Kimball (paul.kimball@avistacorp.com). 
Tracking#: 22788 
Date of Filing: 11/3/2014 
Type of Filing: TARIFFS - GAS 
Advice #: 14-06-G 
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